
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
New Ocean Freight requirement Nicaragua: Description of goods and type of packaging in Spanish 
required 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Please note that the government in Nicaragua is advising that MBLs and HBLs for ocean shipments must 
show the description of goods and the type of packaging in Spanish. This information is no longer permitted 
in English. 
 
The new regulation is effective as of now. 
 
For shipments already in transit, carriers will check the correct translation with shippers and update the 
information on MBLs and HBLs accordingly. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in complying with the new rule. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Jörg Hoppe 
Vice President | Global Network Partner Management 
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Global Network Partner Development | Schenker AG, Essen 
joerg.hoppe@dbschenker.com 
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